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December 22, 1982

Mr. Harold R. Denton, Director
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

Attention: Ms. E. G. Adensam, Chief
Licensing Branch No. 4

Re: McGuire Nuclear Station
Docket Nos. 50-369, 50-370

Dear Mr. Denton:

Duke Power Company hereby requests an exemption to 10 CFR 50.71(e) which
requires each holder of an operating license for a nuclear power reactor to
update their Final Safety Analysis Report (FSAR) initially within 24 months
of either July 22, 1980 or the date of issuance of the operating license,
whichever is later.

In my letter to you dated October 25, 1982, Duke Power Company explained its
position on the above mentioned regulation. It is now Duke Power Company's
intent to submit an updated FSAR twelve months after the issue date of the
McGuire Unit 2 operating license. Please advise us if there are any questions
regarding this exemption request.

This change is considered to be a Class II license amendment pursuant to
10 CFR 170.22. Therefore, a check in the amount of $1,200 is enclosed.

Very truly yours,

$B. fA gf
Hal B. Tucker
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307Icc: Senior Resident Inspector
McGuire Nuclear Station
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Mr. James P. O'Reilly, Regional Administrator WC
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region II [ gp0 o0
101 Marietta Street, Suite 3100 W

Atlanta, Georgia 30303
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